Sport Relief
Thank you for your support of Sport Relief today —we
raised £80.

Lots of socks

It was lovey to see so many different socks on
Wednesday to mark World Down Syndrome Day; we
have never had such colourful feet! Thank you once
again for your support.

Class 1 Visitors

Class 1 had some rather large visitors today —Gloucestershire’s Mounted Police! They were
visiting after receiving letters from the children who wanted to meet some real-life superheroes!
The children had some fantastic questions and found out about the work of the Mounted Police
and the horses that go on duty.

After-School Care

Due to the high numbers attending After School Care, please ensure that you check with the
office in advance to see if there is a space available, particularly Monday-Thursday as we are
now often full. Many thanks

Reminder

We have reminded children today that they should not be playing on the equipment after
school or in the nature area by the shed. We ask for your support with this matter.
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